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Parents’ Notice No.:2122 156

Caritas Tuen Mun Marden Foundation Secondary School
2021-2022 Parents Notice

21 April 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Change to Summer Uniform

In accordance with the Education Bureau’s instructions, our school will resume face-to-face
lessons for all class levels starting from 3 May 2022. Thus, all students are required to start wearing
a full set of summer uniform to school from 3 May 2022 onwards. You are advised to prepare your
child’s summer uniform beforehand. In case you need to purchase uniforms for your child, you are
welcome to contact the General Office for more information.

For enquiries, please contact Ms. Pang Wai Hing, the Assistant Principal (Student Affairs

Committee), at 24610304.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Yuen Kwok Ming
Principal

Parents” Notice No.: 2122_156

Dear Sir,

| acknowledge the notice on “Change to Summer Uniform”.

Name of Student

Class and Class no. : ( )

Signature of Parent / Guardian :

Name of Parent / Guardian

Date




